
NURSERY & RECEPTION 

A reminder of what will be happening over the next few weeks…. 
 

Friday 10th December – Nativity & Singalong 

This year our Nativity and Singalong will be filmed during the school 

day and shown via Zoom the week after. 

We will film the Reception Nativity and Nursery Singalong on Friday 

10th December (please send your child to nursery for this morning even 

if it is not their normal session). 

We will provide their costumes but may send a note if we need your child to wear something 

additional underneath. 
 

Monday 13th December – Elf Day 

Children may come in elf or festive clothing for a day of Elf activities. 
 

Monday 13th December 2pm & 6pm– Reception Nativity ‘Whoops a Daisy Angel’ 

Tuesday 14th December 2pm & 6pm – Nursery Christmas Singalong 

This year we will film the children during school time and then play the video over Zoom at 

2pm and 6pm so you can watch at home. The video will not be shown again at 

any other time and we will be unable to produce copies. 

A zoom link will be emailed to you and must not be shared for safeguarding 

reasons. We will only admit parents & carers to the zoom sessions so you may 

have to watch together as a family. 
 

Wednesday 15th December – Christmas Party 

The children may come in their party clothes for our Christmas Party Day. We will 

have lots of fun, food and are expecting a special visitor!!!  

(Please bring your Nursery child to our party day even if they do not usually 

attend.) 
 

Friday 17th December – Christmas Lunch  

On the last day of the term, we will have Christmas activities in the 

morning and then we will have our Christmas lunch together. Children 

may wear a Christmas jumper or festive clothes. 
 

School closes at 2pm on Friday 17th December. 

After-school club finishes at 4pm. 


